‘Western Development R
Company o Deawar

SENA PLAZA,'_‘SAP‘!TA_;E, NEW-MEXICO
TELEPHONE 3-33568

P. O. Box 427
Artegia, New Mexico
August 5, 1959

Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager

0il Conaervation Commission
P. C. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Western-Yates, State 647,
Tract 3, Well No. 121, Uait P
Section 15, Twp. 18S, Rge. 28E
Artesia Pool, Eddy County, N. M.,

Dear Sir:

We respectfully request that the allowable for the above cap-
tioned well be increased to twenty-five (25) barrels a day. The need
for the increase in allowable is due to the fact that we have installed
a pumping unit on the well. We would appreciate having this allow-
able increase effective August 1, 1959,

Yours very truly,

WESTERN - YATES

W. B. Macey
Chairman of Operating Committee

WBM:fb
cc: Oil Conservation Commission

Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico
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